
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Meeting Minutes 
November 11, 2017 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:32 AM by Club President, Nick Breckenfeld. 
 
Members present:  Fred-K0FJW, Dennis-W0DMB, Bruce-K8UDH, Monty-NR0A, Doug-
WB0UPJ, Dan-KF5HKR, Sonya-KA0EZA, Dave-WB0YXH, Shane-KE0APG, Nick-KB0GMQ, 
Mike-N0TPV, Terry-W0TDL, and Mark-WD9FYU.   
 
Minutes from last meeting were read.  Motion by Monty, Second by Dave. Motion 
carried.    
 
Treasurer’s report was not available.  
 
Old Business: 
 
Fred and Terry gave a report on the Hamfest. Fred reported that we had approximately 
100-110 attendees.  We may have been off on the clicker. But the revenue at the gate, 
taking out extra prize tickets would equal this number.  Twelve out of 24 tables were 
rented.   After expenses, a net profit was realized of $230.10.  There was a lot of positive 
feedback from the attendees and the flea market vendors.  
 
New Business: 
 
The club voted to put on another Hamfest in 2018 during the same time period as this 
one. Fred will look into getting that set up.  
 
Fred gave a report on club funds and our yearly fixed costs.  
 
Fred will be sending out dues notices this year.  
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Discussion was held on linking the repeater to the Nebraska Hub full time. Club 
members in attendance were ok with this. Fred will get this done.  
 
There will be training at the December meeting on the new repeater linking functions.  
 
Discussion was held on participating in the hobby show at the Sunset Mall. Dennis will 
research this.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:44 AM.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Fred Wiebelhaus, K0FJW 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 


